
October 5th 2024

Lucas County ARES will no longer be accepting yearly membership renewals or 
new membership applications electronically through our website.

Yearly membership renewal or new membership applications will be available at 
the regular monthly meetings.

In some circumstances, a renewing member or new applicant can request the 
form be delivered by US Mail to there residence or workplace.

Such US Mail request must be submitted to either W8VHS Vern Snow at 
vsnow483@gmail.com or 419-619-8600 or W8MAL Michael Lacumsky at 
mlacumsky@amplex.net or 419-707-7116.
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